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1402 Mary Ingles Hwy 
Melbourne KY 41059 

Parish Office: (859) 441-8949 
Parish Fax Line: (859) 442-0290 

 

Rev. Robert Rottgers, Pastor  
rrottgers@stphilipky.org 

Deacon Pete Freeman   
Freemapj54@gmail.com 

 Mrs. Jennifer Twehues, Principal  
jtwehues@stphilipky.org 

Mrs. Theresa Frilling, Secretary   
tfrilling@stphilipky.org 

  Mrs. Lisa Cropenbaker, Business Manager     
lmcropenbaker@stphilipky.org  

MASS SCHEDULE: Saturday Vigil:  4:30 PM 

                                             Sunday:  9 AM & 11 AM 

Daily Masses:  See Intentions 

 

SACRAMENT OF PENANCE: 
3:45 – 4:15 PM – Saturday or by appointment with Father 

 

SACRAMENT OF THE SICK: 
Contact the parish office if someone you know is in the 

hospital, elderly, homebound or in need of this sacrament. 

 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM & MARRIAGE: 
Contact the parish office. 

ST. PHILIP PARISH 
Thirty-Four Sunday 

In Ordinary Time  

November 24, 2019  
PARISH ORGANIZATIONS & CONTACT PERSON: 
Altar Society  Mary Jo Tiemeier           635-3887 
                          mjtiem@aol.com    
Bereavement-Funeral Theresa Frilling  635-3849 
 tfrilling@stphilipky.org  
Boosters  Jamie Schultz                  991-3176 
 jamie.schultz@yahoo.com   
BOTCE  Jason Saner    
 jsaner@zoomtown.com 
Bulletin   Parish Office        441-8949 
 bulletin@stphilipky.org  
 announcements due by 9 AM Tuesdays 
CCD  Carrie Guthier                 991-9822  
 ccd@stphilipky.org 
Health Ministry       Joan Schultz  635-7418 
 ajoanschultz@fuse.net 
Maintenance Mike Braun  635-1921 
 mikebraun262@gmail.com 
Minister Scheduler   Pam Wagner 992-3374 
 pwagner@stphilipky.org  
Parish Council     441-8949          

recphilip@stphilipky.org     
Parish Prayer Line       Micki Doyle 635-2835 
 mickidoyle@fuse.net 
Pavilion Rental John Garlich  781-1050 
PTC Chrissy Saner                   380-7682  
 csaner@zoomtown.com 
Rental of Hall    Lisa Cropenbaker 635-7164 
 lcropenbaker@zoomtown.com 
Respect Life Donna Woeste  441-8987 
 mrwoeste@yahoo.com 
St. Vincent DePaul    John Garlich 781-1050 
Senior Group  Rose Chalk                 240-4010 
  rosezac727@aol.com 
Website for School:   Geri Mains   441-8949  

gmains@stphilipky.org 
Website for Church: Ben Twehues (513) 368-7348 
               twehuesba@gmail.com  
Welcoming Theresa Brugger  466-6136 
 brugger5ky@juno.com 
  Donna Woeste  441-8987 
 mrwoeste@yahoo.com 
Worship Beth McDonald       750-5645 
 rebel4212@gmail.com  
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MASS INTENTIONS 
Saturday November 23 
4:30 PM Larry Twehues, Sr. 
 
Sunday November 24 
9:00 AM Charles & Joan Hartman  
11:00 AM Lou Ann Roth 
 
Tuesday November 26 
7:00 PM Nancy MCafferty 
 
Wednesday November 27 
8:30 AM Fr. Jack Kroger 
 
Thursday November 28 Thanksgiving 
8:30 AM Living & Deceased of St. Philip Parish 
 
Friday  November 29 
8:30 AM Ed Kremer & Bill Bezold 
 
Saturday November 30 
4:30 PM Jim & Gerald Case 
 
Sunday December 1 
9:00 AM John H “Jack” Grothaus 
11:00 AM Special Intention  
 

Weekly Offerings – Nov. 17th   
Due to time constraints weekly offerings for the 17th 
will not be available until next weekend. 
 

CAPITAL CAMPAIGN GOAL $305,000 
Nov. 14th   No. of 

Pledges 

Amount 

Pledged 

Amount 

Received 

Parishioners 119 $144,058.73 $117,308.75 

Non-

parishioners 

28 $41,965.00 $40,965.00 

Corporations 2 $20,000.00 $20,000.00 

Total 149 $206,023.73 $178,273.75 

 

PRAYERS 
Will Clift (St. Philip 7th grader) Please continue to 
keep Will and his Family in your Prayers. 
 

CALENDAR 
December 5 Altar Society Christmas Party 
December 16 Senior Citizens Christmas Party 
 

ALTAR FLOWERS  
In memory of Bill & Betty Moher. 
 
 

OTHERS FIRST - NOVEMBER 
We are helping Be Concerned with their 2019 
Holiday Food Drive which prepares “Fuel Packs” for 
food insecure students at local schools.  They are 
asking for single-serve, shelf-stable, pop-top items 
such as Ravioli/SpaghettiOs’s, Mac & Cheese, 
Chicken & Dumplings, Cereal and Fruit Cups.  They 
also need Granola Bars, Apple Sauce, Chips/pretzels 
and Pudding/Jell-O Cups. Let’s fill up the wicker 
basket in the side vestibule. Thank you for your 
generosity. 
 

ST. PHILIP SCHOOL 
Advent Pajama Project: Mrs. Twehues and the 5th 
and 6th grade students will be holding a pajama drive 
again this year, November 24th and ending 
December 20th. The past few years we have been 
able to collect between 270 and 280 pairs of 
pajamas. We hope to collect at least that many again 
this year if not more!  Each year pajamas are 
distributed to several organizations in Campbell 
County throughout the month of December. Some of 
the pajamas will be sent to Saint Paul United Church 
of Christ in Alexandria.  This is the church Mrs. 
Steelman attends. The rest of our collection will be 
split between Family Promise, Hosea House and the 
CARE Mission in Alexandria. If you know of an 
organization in need of pajamas, please let us 
know!  We would love to help as many organizations 
as we can! There is a need for sizes 6-14 this year, 
however we will accept pajamas in all sizes, infant, 
toddler, child, teen and young adult. If you have any 
questions or want to provide requested sizes, contact 
Mrs. Twehues or one of the 5th and 6th grade 
students. Thank you for helping to make our pajama 
project a success! 
 
ELKS FREE THROW CONTEST: Congratulations to 
the following students who won their age group for 
the school’s Elks Free Throw contest in PE Class. 
They will represent our school in the local Elks Free 
Throw Contest at the Ft. Thomas Armory on 
December 16th. Seth Moher, Quinten Tischner, 
Hunter Orme, Leah Robinson, and Savannah Begley. 
 

CONDOLENCES 
May memories of Stanley Steidel and the love of 
family surround Jennifer & Joey Jones and 
granddaughter Jordyn Jones and give them strength 
in the days ahead. Stanley passed away on Nov. 4th. 
We pray that God will give you strength and courage 
in your time of bereavement. Please accept our 
condolences and may our prayers help comfort you. 
 

REMINDER 
Please check your Virtus Accounts and make sure you 
have read all your bulletins. Thank you. 
 

ALTAR SOCIETY 
DONATIONS NEEDED: The Altar Society Christmas 
Raffle is here if you have any NEW items to donate or 
have questions, call Debbie Feinauer (781-5320). The 
Altar Society is requesting only NEW items. No donation is 
too small. Please support our effort to keep the church 
supplied with bread, wine, altar cloths, etc.  Also, we 
supply flowers and decorate the church for all the liturgical 
occasions. Thank you for your support of our fundraiser. 
 
Altar Society Christmas Party:  The Altar Society 
Christmas party will be December 5 at 7:00 pm in the 
Parish Center meeting room.  Thank you to all who have 
donated prizes.  Your contributions are greatly 
appreciated. 
 
It’s Not Too Early to Plan for Advent: Advent is our new 
beginning and a welcome opportunity to center ourselves 
to prepare for Jesus's birth.  Here is a great way to help 
lead St. Philip Parish through the Advent season. We 
invite any individuals or families to lead a short prayer and 
light the Advent candles before each weekend mass 
during Advent.   Please look for the sign-up sheet in the 
back of church (near the Cry Room) beginning Nov. 9

th
 to 

volunteer for a time slot.  We will contact you to confirm 
your mass time and answer any questions you may 
have.  Thank you.   
 
COMING - WEEK 1 of Advent: The Candle for the First 
Sunday of Advent is the Prophecy Candle or Candle of 
Hope.  Next week in our church you may notice 
the window greenery and candle in each window 
reminding us of how God’s light and loves penetrates the 
darkness. The evergreens symbolize eternal life and the 
color green represents Hope that we can hold fast that He 
will keep his promises. 
 
ALTAR SOCIETY MEMORIAL RIBBONS – donation 
requests being accepted for the 2019 Christmas and 2020 
Easter Memorial Ribbons. Donation remains at $10.00. 
Order forms can be found in the bulletin or the vestibules 
of Church. Make checks payable to St. Philip Altar Society. 
Deadline for placing your order will be Sunday, December 
8, 2019. If you have questions, please contact Gerri 
Cunnigan @ 441-2909, Debbie Feinauer @ 781-5320 or 
Theresa Frilling @ 635-3849. 
 

ST. VINCENT DEPAUL SOCIETY 

As we prepare for Thanksgiving and Christmas. If you 
know of an individual or family that could use some help 
with the upcoming holidays, please let us know 
at stvdp@stphilipky.org, or by calling the help line 
(859)786-8853. Upcoming Dates: Tuesday November 
26

th
 Assembly and Distribution of Thanksgiving Baskets. 

The Donation Truck will be in St. Philip’s parking Lot on 
Saturday, November 30th and Sunday December 

1
st
.  Any gently used small appliances/furniture, clothing, 

and toys are appreciated.  
 
THANKSGIVING DAY MASS: Thanksgiving Day Mass is 
at 8:30 a.m. on Thursday, November 28. Once 
again, all are asked to bring canned goods for our Saint 
Philip St. Vincent De Paul Society. Also, there will be 
coffee, milk, juice and donuts in the school cafeteria 
following Mass. All are encouraged to come and give 
thanks to God for the many, many blessings He has 
bestowed upon us; and to join in a bit of Christian 
fellowship following the liturgy. See you there! On 
Thanksgiving Day, the tradition of restocking our St. 
Vincent DePaul (SVDP) food pantry will take place. Please 
know that each item donated will be put to good use. We 
are requesting items that are always needed. Items most 
needed are canned pasta and soup, laundry detergent, 
dishwashing liquid, and toilet paper. Also, the collection on 
Thanksgiving Day will go to our SVDP group as will the 
second collection at the weekend masses. 

BISHOP BROSSART HS NEWS 
GREEN WHITE NIGHT… The Basketball season officially 
opens Friday, November 29th when the Annual Green 
White Night event is held in the BBHS Seither Center. 
Admission is $1.00 for students and $2.00 for adults or 
free if you purchase a season pass. 
NATIVITY DISPLAY… Over 150 Nativity sets from around 
the world will be on display for the 6th annual International 
Nativity Display at BBHS.  Many are handcrafted, one of a 
kind set. 65 different countries will be represented. The 
display is free and open to the public and is handicapped 
accessible.   Please enter through the main entrance to 
the school on one of the following Sundays and Christmas 
Eve from 10:00 – 4:00 pm (unless otherwise noted):  Dec. 
1, Dec.  8, Dec. 15, Dec. 22, Dec. 24 from 9-noon, and, 
Sunday, December 29. 

SPRINKLE A LITTLE LOVE 
Consider sending a greeting card or Christmas card to 
those that are either home bound or in nursing homes. 
Armella Hartig – River Valley Nursing Home, 305 Taylor 
St., Butler, KY 41006, Mildred Hehman – Coldspring 
Transitional Care Ctr., 300 Plaza Dr. Cold Spring, KY 
41076, Mildred Kremer – Highland Springs, 960 Highland 
Ave., Ft. Thomas, KY 41075, Charmaine Nienaber – 
Coldspring Transitional Care Ctr., 300 Plaza Dr. Cold 
Spring, KY 41076, Dee Schroeder – Carmel Manor, 100 
Carmel Manor Rd., Ft. Thomas, KY 41075, Joanna Heiert 
– 11456 Maple, Mentor, KY 41007-8439, Rita Simon -
Coldspring Transitional Care Ctr., 300 Plaza Dr. Cold 
Spring, KY 41076. If you know of more names of 
parishioners who would like a card, please let the parish 
office know. 

CATHOLIC WEBSITE 
We have renewed our contract with FORMED (Netflix), 
which has movies, devotional & educational items, study 
guides and much  more. Go to formed.org and use our 
parish code D7VVYY. You will be asked to register after 
entering the parish code. There is no cost to you, so 
please take advantage of this wonderful resource in 
helping grow in your faith.  
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